
 
Something NEW for Roundup 2025! 

 

 

 

Line Dance Class: Friday morning April 25th from 9:30 AM to 10:30 AM in the main hall! 
Cowgirls and Cowboys are ALL welcome to participate in this FREE class, whether you’ve 
ever “scooted a boot” or not! Afterwards, stick around to show off your new dancing skills at 
the luncheon, where the DJ will play OUR greatest hits! So, break in those boots, ‘cause 
you’re gonna need ‘em! (By the way, boots and Stetsons are NOT required and the dances 
taught will reflect more than one style of music,)  

 

Just come on out, ready and willing to participate and have a great time! 
 


